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April 5 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

April 12 

Planning Commission Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

April 19 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

April 27 – May 5 

Spring Cleanup 

East Park 

 

 

 

 

Mayors Message – Recently, I invited 

the state emergency management 

department to meet with our elected & 

appointed officials and public works 

supervisors for emergency training.  During 

the three hour class we learned about 

possible incidents, how best to respond to 

them, and what help is available through 

the county, state and federal 

government.  Our city council recently 

approved an updated city emergency 

plan.  I appreciate Blake Christensen for his help in this 

endeavor. 

 

I encourage residents with special needs, disabilities, access 

and functional needs to register with the Utah Special Needs 

Registry.  You register by dialing 211.  Relay users can call 888-

826-9790.  By registering, residents with special needs can 

provide emergency response agencies information so they can 

better serve them in a disaster or other emergency. Information 

given will not be available to the public. 

 

Power outages are something you will experience occasionally.  

Hyrum City is continually upgrading our electrical infrastructure.  

In fact, we recently were recognized for having the most 

upgraded system in 2017.  After all we can do to provide reliable 

electrical service, there is still things out of our control that 

happens.  The main transmission lines feed our system 

occasionally have problems.  Birds landing on our lines and 

weather are most often the source of power outages.  To 

reduce the possibility of outages caused from trees we contract 

with a tree trimming company to prune branches back from 

electrical lines. 

 

Alternate lighting, heating, and cooking sources are good to 

have on hand. Some ideas are: flashlights with extra batteries 

and glow sticks; battery powered lanterns and outdoor solar
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lights; outdoor cooking stoves; generators; fireplace; and back up fuel. Candles are not 

recommended because they can be a fire hazard, and shouldn’t be used if any risk of a 

natural gas leak.  If candles are used, never leave them unattended. 

 

I invite you to personally prepare for emergencies.  As city government we will respond as 

quickly as possible in the event of an emergency, although it may take some time depending 

on the severity of the emergency.     

Sincerely, 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 

 

City Council Meeting Summary - *Resolution 18-04 was approved accepting a petition 

for annexation for the Jay Simmons, Knights Alamo Business Park, LLC Armor Storage of Nibley, 

Hansen, Larsen, and Hyrum City Annexation of 44.23 acres. 

*Appointments were made for Jeff & Alyssa Hertzler and April Bunce to be adult youth council 

advisors. 

*The council voted to have the new fire station built on the property north of the current fire 

station on 100 West. 
 

**The information for this newsletter is required a month in advance.  Therefore the March City Council Meeting has not 

taken place at the time this summary is composed.** 

 

New Hyrum City Logo - After several months of 

working through the redesign process, the new Hyrum 

City logo was approved on March 1, 2018 by the City 

Council.  It is exciting to present the City’s new logo 

which has a fresh new look with a blend of traditional 

and modern style.   

The goal of the City was to establish a logo 

recognizable, welcoming, and unique to Hyrum City.  

With the volunteer help of Denise Maughan, a very talented citizen of Hyrum, she was able to 

capture the vision of Hyrum City’s identity in an authentic and compelling way.  It is bold, clear, 

and sets the community apart from other cities in the State.  Denise designed the logo to 

represent the feel of the majestic elk and indigenous pine trees that are found throughout our 

nearby mountains and Hardware Ranch.  The green color of the logo is a visual reminder of 

our stunning views and natural environment that surrounds and engulfs Hyrum City.   

The new logo will eventually be seen on all city vehicles, and on new buildings and signs.   

 

Spring Clean-Up - Dumpsters will be available for your use at East Park (700 East Main) April 

27th – May 5th.  Remember please DO NOT discard these items in the dumpsters: tires, 

automotive batteries, motor oil, antifreeze, chemicals, ashes, fireworks, and paint. 

 

Metal recycling bins will be available for any metal (aluminum, steel, etc.). Please remember 

that refrigerators will be accepted only if Freon is drained. 

 



Junk cars will also be accepted during our spring cleanup.  You must provide Hyrum City the 

title to the vehicle.  If you have any questions or need assistance please call the city office at 

245-6033. 

 

Senior Center News - We are open Monday – Friday from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. with lunch 

at noon Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  Please call by 10:00 a.m. to reserve your spot for 

lunch. The cost is $3. ALL seniors are welcome.   

Mondays –  2 Foot Clinic, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Call for an appointment. 

   Breakfast & Bingo for a Buck, 10:30 a.m. 

   Board Meeting, 1:00 p.m.  

  9 Mystery Road Trip, 10:00 a.m. 

  16 Breakfast & Bingo for a Buck, 10:30 a.m. 

Tuesdays – Chair Yoga, 9:30 a.m. & Games, 12:30 p.m.   

Wednesdays – Programs, 12:30 p.m.  

 4 Game Day. 

 11 Singing by Colleen Gordon. 

 18 Singing by Lezlee Monroe. 

 25 TBA.  

Thursdays – Road trips and the Lunch Bunch.  
  5 Tie Blankets for Little Lambs. 

  12 Road Trip. 

Fridays – Bingo, 12:30 p.m. 
 

Museum News - All children are invited to learn “Where in the World?” at our Back in Time 

children’s activity on April 17th, 18th, & 19th from 1:00 - 1:30 p.m. each day. Come explore our 

planet and learn about new peoples and places with a fun activity and treat. Then, at the 

end of that week, we will be hosting our second annual Diversity Night on Saturday, April 21st 

from 5:30 - 8:00 p.m. at the museum. Come experience the cultures, tastes, and traditions of 

many of our refugee neighbors. Everyone is welcome and there will be fun activities and free 

food. 

  

Car registration in now open for the museum’s car show fundraiser Hot Wheels and Hot Dogs 

on Saturday, June 2nd on the Hyrum City Square. We will be launching our annual Passport to 

Summer Fun children’s activity, so be sure to get your passport and your first stamp. Join the 

hundreds of people who come each year to kick their summer off with us. It’s a fun community 

event and great marketing opportunity for local businesses. Vendor booths are only $40, so 

contact the museum ASAP to reserve your spot. Visit the museum or email 

museum@hyrumcity.com for more info. 

 

Elite Hall Restoration Committee - The USU Big Band Swing Club will be hosting a dance 

featuring the live music of the Cache Community Big Band on Saturday, April 21st at the Elite 

Hall. The dance starts at 8:00 p.m. and the club will be offering free dance instruction (both for 

beginners and those who are more advanced) at 7:00 p.m. Tickets are $10 students (17 and 

younger) and seniors are only $5 as well as club members (anyone can join). 

 



Library News – Library hours Monday thru Friday 10:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m., and Saturday 10:00 

a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Musical Time Mondays: Toddler Story (for toddlers up to age 3) 10:30 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 

Whimsical Wednesdays: Story Time (for ages 3-5) 11:30 a.m. & 1:30 p.m. 

Magic Tree House Adventure Club: Friday, April 13th at 3:00 p.m. This program is open to 1st – 

3rd graders. This month we will be focusing on “Midnight on the Moon.” If you need a copy of 

the book be sure to stop by the library and check one out. 

Family Movie Day: Monday, April 16th at 4:00 p.m. Join us for the movie “The Greatest 

Showman” and enjoy free popcorn.  The library will close at 4:00 p.m. 

Creative Thursdays: April 19th, 4:00 p.m. 

Lego Club: Monday, April 30th, 4:00 p.m. 

Teen Activities: Check out Instagram & Facebook for dates and activities.  All activities start at 

3:00 p.m. unless otherwise noted and are for ages 12-18. 

 

Like us on Facebook, Instagram and Goodreads @hyrumlibrary.  Social media is where you will 

find up-to-date information on programs and so much more about the library.  Also, visit 

www.hyrumlibrary.com and sign-up for your online library account today. 

 

The Family Place – April is Child 

Abuse Prevention Month! In 2017 

there were 364 substantiated cases 

of child abuse in Cache & Rich 

Counties.  The Family Place invites 

you to help prevent child abuse in 

your community by joining us at 

Child Abuse Prevention Dinner & 

Auction on April 13th.  For more 

information or to register: 

www.thefamilyplaceutah.org.
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